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You should take all necessary steps to preserve all physical and electronic 
records and data pertaining to matters that are the subject of this letter.  The 
information that should be preserved includes active data (readily accessible today), 
archived data (stored on backup media), and deleted data (still recoverable through 
the use of computer forensics).  You should also take affirmative steps to prevent 
anyone with access to your data systems and archives from seeking to modify or 
destroy electronic evidence on network or local hard drives or servers. 

Pursuant to N.Y. General Business Law § 349, the recipients of this notice are 
afforded the opportunity to show orally or in writing to the Office of the New York 
Attorney General, within five business days of receipt of this notice, why the Attorney 
General should not initiate an enforcement action.  Such correspondence may be sent 
to . 

      Sincerely, 

 
      Assistant Attorney General




